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THE WOODS NEWSLETTER 
 

The first edition of the newsletter was on December 1, 
2015. The editor at that time was Aimee Cox. This 
newsletter, as well as all 100 issues can be found at this 
link; 
https://cascadelinternet.com/water/newsletter
We hope you get the chance to stroll through a few of the 
back issues of THE WOODS. 
 
FIREWISE BRIGADE 
 

With the help of volunteers, Graham Guizar, Roger and 

fire hydrants.  
(Sorry, we did not get a 
photo of Graham)  
The posts should blend 
in during the summer 
months but stand out 
nicely during the snow. 
The posts were placed as 
close to center and about 
16 inches behind each 
hydrant. This should make locating all hydrants during a 
snowstorm easier.  
The hydrant just before the bridge as you come in from 
the arches was not marked. There are other posts at th
site as well as a telephone box. It should be noted the 
hydrant is in front of these markers and to the right as you 
are looking at it from the street.  
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The first edition of the newsletter was on December 1, 
2015. The editor at that time was Aimee Cox. This 

can be found at this 

https://cascadelinternet.com/water/newsletter-archives/ 
We hope you get the chance to stroll through a few of the 

With the help of volunteers, Graham Guizar, Roger and 
Mary 
Wooten, 17 
green posts 
were placed 
behind our 

hydrant. This should make locating all hydrants during a 

The hydrant just before the bridge as you come in from 
the arches was not marked. There are other posts at this 
site as well as a telephone box. It should be noted the 
hydrant is in front of these markers and to the right as you 

 
Carol is STILL looking for someone to train to head up 
the Firewise Brigade. This will include
year’s accomplishments and fuel mitigation
by residents to the National Fire Protection Association 
(NFPA). If you are interested call Carol at 559.676.3783 
or email at egginks@netptc.net. 
 

FREE RED CROSS OFFERS FOR YOU
 
Resident and Fire Brigade member, Simon Elman, 
attended two classes with the Red Cross recently
class was instructions on the procedures to 
properties for preparation of wildfires. The group he was 
in at this class has been tasked with performing at least 50 
home assessments this summer. The assessment 
take about 30 minutes for most properties. 
assessment is free to the propert
very valuable assessment at 
www.redcross.org/CCRwildfire
 

The other class was on smoke alarm installation
importance inside the home. The Red Cross is offering a
in home visit to educate and install up to three new smoke 
alarms in your home. The smoke alarm has lithium 
batteries that last up to 10 years. The visit 
alarms are free to the property owner. 
visit at www.redcross.org/soundalarm
 

Education is the first step in protection against wildfires 
for your family and home. 
____________________________________________
 

CASCADEL T-SHIRTS 
Get your Cascadel Woods T-Shirts for a donation of $20 

or more and support the Firewise 
Brigade at the same time. Sizes are 
Small to 2X. The T
blue. Call Carol Eggink: 559
3783 or Stan:  559
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looking for someone to train to head up 
. This will include reporting each 

fuel mitigation hours worked 
he National Fire Protection Association 

(NFPA). If you are interested call Carol at 559.676.3783 
.  

OFFERS FOR YOU 

member, Simon Elman, 
attended two classes with the Red Cross recently. One 

instructions on the procedures to assess 
properties for preparation of wildfires. The group he was 
in at this class has been tasked with performing at least 50 
home assessments this summer. The assessment  team will 
take about 30 minutes for most properties. This 

free to the property owner. Register for this 

www.redcross.org/CCRwildfire . 

The other class was on smoke alarm installation and their 
importance inside the home. The Red Cross is offering an 
in home visit to educate and install up to three new smoke 
alarms in your home. The smoke alarm has lithium 
batteries that last up to 10 years. The visit and smoke 

free to the property owner. Register for this 
www.redcross.org/soundalarm . 

Education is the first step in protection against wildfires 

__________________________ 

Shirts for a donation of $20 
or more and support the Firewise 
Brigade at the same time. Sizes are 
Small to 2X. The T-shirts are royal 
blue. Call Carol Eggink: 559-676-
3783 or Stan:  559-321-6969 



 

EVENTS AND MEETINGS  
 

 Mar 10 – Daylight Savings Time Begins

 Mar 17 - St. Patrick’s Day 
 Mar 20 – Vernal Equinox 

 Mar 24 – Palm Sunday 
 Mar 29 – Good Friday 

 Mar 31 – Easter Sunday 

vings Time Begins 

NEXT MONTH 
 Apr 8 – Solar Eclipse 

 Apr 12 – CMWC Board Meeting
CDC Conference Room 57839
The Old Mill Site in North Fork 

 Apr 22 Earth Day and Passover begins at 
Sundown 

 

From the Editor 
We hope you have enjoyed all 100 issues of
 THE WOODS NEWSLETTER.
Send your ideas for articles for 
to Carol Eggink at egginks@netptc.net
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CMWC Board Meeting 
CDC Conference Room 57839 Road 225 
The Old Mill Site in North Fork - 3 pm 
Apr 22 Earth Day and Passover begins at 

We hope you have enjoyed all 100 issues of 
NEWSLETTER. 

Send your ideas for articles for the April 2024 newsletter 
egginks@netptc.net  by Mar 27. 

 


